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MEMORANDUM

TO: ALL HOUSE MEMBERS

FROM: MATT BAKER, MAJORITY CHAIRMAN
HEALTH COMMITTEE

DATE: January 12, 2011

SUBJECT: REINTRODUCTION OF FORMER HB 825-

ELECTRONIC PRESCRIBING SYSTEM

In the near future, I plan to re-introduce legislation requiring health care facilities throughout the
Commonwealth to utilize an electronic prescribing system.

Electronic prescribing, or “e-prescribing,” is a prescriber's ability to electronically send an
accurate, error-free and understandable prescription directly to a pharmacy from the point-of-
care. Itis an important element in improving the quality of health care.

My legislation would require health care facilities to provide all medical staff with prescriptive
authority access to an electronic prescribing system that can identify harmful drug interactions.
When applying for a license, facilities would be required to certify that they provide access to
such a system. The bill would also establish guidelines for physicians who choose to use
electronic prescribing and require physicians to certify that they have access to a system and
report whether it is being used for writing prescriptions. Finally, the bill would provide for
grants to be made available to assist health care facilities in acquiring an e-prescribing system

The widespread adoption and use of electronic prescribing can improve patient safety, reduce
medication and medical errors, increase efficiency and reduce the cost of health care for all
Pennsylvanians. It can be an integral part of a successful strategy for patients, physicians, health
care providers, pharmacists and payers, working together in partnership to ensure a safer, more
efficient and cost effective healthcare delivery environment for all.

If you are interested in co-sponsoring this legislation, please contact Gina Strine in my office at
772-5371 or via email at Gstrine(@pahousegop.com.

Previous Cosponsors: Baker, Beyer, Everett, Gibbons, Goodman, Grove, Hornaman,
Josephs, Kortz, Mann, Mcllvane-Smith, Murt, Pickett, Readshaw, Reichley, Vulakovich,

Youngblood




